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6128-5(DBCP) 
 

August14, 2014 
 

Ms. Narda Jones 
Chief, Strategic Analysis and Negotiations Division 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554, U.S.A. 

 
 

Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
 

This is with reference to your letter dated July 9, 2014, requesting comments on a proposal to install a 
Low Power DTV/translator  station as follows: 

 
 

1.  Applicant: 
2. Call Sign: 
3.  Channel Number: 
4. Principal community to be served: 
5.  Proposed transmitter location: 

 
6. Effective Radiated Power: 

Emission mask: 
7.  Transmitting  Antenna: 

Orientation: 
Radiation Center above ground: 
Radiation Center above sea level: 

8.  Average HAAT: 

Spirit of Prayer Ministries Inc. 
Wd5DF-D 
5 
Bangor, ME 
44-50-49.9 NL 
68-40-48 WL 
2.2kW Simple 
ERI/CUSTOM CH 5 
Non-Directional 
41.1 meters 
76.2 meters 
25.7 meters 

 
 

In reply, we wish to advise that the Department has no objection to this proposal, provided interference is 
not caused to the direct reception within this country of any Canadian television stations.  Moreover, the 
proposed low power station cannot be given protection by existing or future allotments or assignments on 
allotted channels. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canada 


